
NOTICE OF A FLOODPLAIN 

DEVELOPMENT PERMIT REQUEST 

 
 

 

The City of Deer Lodge received a request for a Floodplain Development Permit from Great West 

Engineering, Inc., of P.O. Box 4817, 2501 Belt View Drive, Helena, MT 59604.  Great West 

Engineering is acting on the behalf of the Montana Department of Transportation.  The requested 

Permit is to facilitate the replacement of the existing structure and construction of a new Conley 

Avenue Bridge to span the Clark Fork River.  The proposed bridge will incorporate a design having 

a greater hydraulic capacity resulting in a 0.22-foot decrease in the 100-year water surface 

elevation compared to the existing bridge.  A Floodplain Development Permit is necessary as the 

project site lies in the Regulatory Floodway of the Clark Fork River as shown on Flood Insurance 

Rate Map Panel #30060 0001 B.  The project site is west Main Street in Section 4, Township 7 

North, Range 9 West.  Interested parties may contact the Brian Bender at 406.846.2238 for further 

information regarding the request or submit comments to Mr. Bender before April 3rd.  The 

application and all supporting materials are available for viewing at Deer Lodge City Hall, 300 

Main Street. 

 

Posted: 03.08.20 


